
DON’T THROW MERCURY 
CONTAINING PRODUCTS 
IN THE GARBAGE… 

  ...IT’S AGAINST THE LAW! 
 

    
 

 

As of January 1, 2008, New 
Hampshire law bans the disposal 
of mercury-added products at 
this facility.  
            
These include:  

 Fluorescent Lamps  

 Compact Fluorescent Lamps  

 Thermometers  

 Thermostats  

 Tilt Switches  

 Manometers  

 Button Batteries 

RECYCLE THEM 
HERE INSTEAD! 

Mercury containing products can harm the environment if improperly disposed of.  
For information, call the NH Department of Environmental Services at 271-2956 or 
visit des.nh.gov/organization/commissioner/p2au/pps/ms/mrpptp/index.htm. 

 


